


WHEPSTEAD PARISH COUNCIL
Approved Minutes of the Extraordinary Planning Meeting  
Of the Parish Council held on 
Wednesday 6th May at 7.30pm

Attendees: 	Councillors				G O’Dell-GO (Chairman)
M Morris-MM
S Durrant-SD			
							E Nutt-EN
							A Maddever-AM
							N Aitkens-NA
							
Clerk 			  		D Rix-DR
[bookmark: _GoBack]Member of the public		A Robertson-AR
		
	1/72
	Apologies
Cllr Murray (in London)

	2/73


3/74






4/75
	Declarations of Interest
Cllr Aitkens (father of adjacent landowner)
Cllr NA left the meeting
Public Forum
Cllr EN mentioned that online she had seen a planning application for Bevans Farm in Tuffields Road. DR said that as it was a prior approval application the planning department at St Edmundsbury Council said that it was not obliged to consult the Parish Council. Cllr EN urged councillors to keep an eye on access plans to the development to make sure that Darney Lane was not compromised. 
Planning Application DC/15/0760/FUL The Chestnuts, Brockley Road
Councillors discussed the proposed earth sheltered dwelling being outside the village settlement boundary and possible access issues with the proposed shared drive, but unanimously voted to support the application. Cllr EN said she thought it would be an asset to the village. DR to report decision.  
Cllr GO reported that the Nunwick Farm change of use of land from agricultural to domestic use application had been approved. 

The meeting closed at 7.57pm

Signed………………………………………………………..Date…………………







